
 
 

Monthly Diary of Events 
 

Following the lifting of restrictions due to Covid-19, many u3a groups are 
now restarting meetings at the URC and other venues around the town. 
However, some groups are still employing on-line meetings using Zoom. 

 
Please contact individual Group Organisers to see if this is applicable to the 

group(s) you belong to, and if so, how to participate in them. 
 

Until such time as SAGE, and the full diary of events, resume publication, 
information regarding the date, time, and location of meetings will be 

provided on the individual group pages on the website and by way of the 
Sunday evening email. 


